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Math In Grade 5H


Great fun!





We had a super first month of school.  I am very pleased with the progress thus far in math.  We have a very important year with the Provincial Test at the end of the school year, but we are right on course.





You might have noticed the laminated multiplication sheet that I inserted into the students HEART books.  This is there for them to study nightly as part of their math homework.





On October 3rd the students will be having their test on whole numbers to finish this unit and then they will be starting patterns and equations later in the week that will continue for the month of October.





Once again, if your child is experiencing any difficulty with their homework and you are feeling frustrated, please contact me at the school and make me aware of this issue and I will do what I can to make things easier for you.





Mr. Flynn











Mme Hale’s Teacher Page!


Please visit my page…





I hope everyone has had a chance to check out my Teacher Page on the Harkins’ website.  I work hard to keep it updated with your children’s work and any important events throughout the week and month.  You can find the monthly newsletter on here if you lose your hard copy.  You can also see pictures that I take and videos that the students record of our daily or weekly events.  I spend much time trying to keep my page updated, and would truly appreciate you using it whenever possible.





Mr. Flynn also has a page that he includes math games and any information they need for math.  Check them out! 





Intensive French Off to a Great Start


Students in Grade 5 excel!





I am very pleased with my class’ progress this year with the Intensive French program.  They are doing incredibly with their reading, writing and oral aspects.  In the last three weeks, we have covered three different books, two different sounds, wrote two different paragraphs; one on their summer and one on an invented robot they designed; and have completed many oral reviews that we learned last year.





This month they are going to be designing their dream home and hopefully start our new unit on food.  They also will be learning two new sounds that you will see in their homework book and be familiarizing themselves on the vocabulary for Thanksgiving and Halloween through books, songs and oral conversations.  





With the Halloween unit, I do a closing activity for one of the books which includes carving a pumpkin.   





Every year the students really enjoy this activity and it gives them a time to try this activity independently.  I will be purchasing three for the class, but if your child would like to do their own to bring home, or if you would like someone in the class to do another one for your home, please let me know that you have a pumpkin to donate.  It would be greatly appreciated.  I will be sending another letter home at a later date to remind you of this great classroom activity.
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2


Harkins Has Healthy Hearts Walk 4pm�
3


�
4


Happy Birthday Madison on October 6th�
5


Show and Tell: Jonathan, Hayley, Christian�
�
8


No School Thanks-giving�
9


No School Teacher Meeting�
10


�
11


Happy Birthday Christian on October 13th�
12


Show and Tell: Mikayla, Morgan, Noah�
�
15


�
16


Harkins Has Healthy Hearts Walk 4pm�
17


Scholastic Book Orders Due�
18�
19


Show and Tell: Josh, Chantal, Olivia�
�
22


Happy Birthday Olivia on October 21st


--


Happy Birthday MacKenzie�
23


Harkins Has Healthy Hearts Walk 4pm Happy Birthday Emily�
24


Happy Birthday Noah.
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Show and Tell: Ben, Abigail, MacKenzie





Carving Pumpkin Day! (�
�
29
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Harkins Has Healthy Hearts Walk 4pm�
31


Happy Hallo-ween every one!
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